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Regular Scheduled Activities (suspended at this time) 

 
  Sunday 

     8:00     United Methodist Men’s Breakfast/Devotion (bi-monthly) 
      July - August - October - December 
     9:45     Sunday School  
   11:00     Worship 
     2:00     Council Meeting (2nd wk) 

 
  Monday 
                  United Methodist Women Circle Meetings (1st wk) 
   10:00      Mission Keepers Circle 
     6:00      Hope Givers Circle 
 
  Tuesday   

   12:30      Young & Lively Luncheon (3rd wk) 
 
  Wednesday  

     6:00      Hand Bells Rehearsal 
     7:00      Chancel Choir Rehearsal  
 

June 2020 

 

 

  
 

June  
2020 

 
 

No Sunday School 
or other activities 
will be held in the 

month of June. 
 

Contemporary  
Worship all this 
month will be at  
9:00 am in the 

rear parking lot. 
 

We hope to resume 
worship in the  

sanctuary in July,  
waiting on the  
approval of the 

WNCC.  
 
 
 
 

Covenant Connection 
    C OV E N A N T  U N I T E D  M E T H O D I S T  C H U R C H ,  G A S T O N I A  N C  

  

    
                      

Come Praise the Lord  
with us this Sunday! 

 
 

We will be holding a Contemporary Worship 
service in the back parking lot each Sunday this  
month at 9 am.  (time change to beat the heat)  
We will be having communion on June 7th. 

You can stay in your cars or bring a chair.  Join us!  
(At this time the WNCC will not allow indoor worship through June 30.) 

 

 

                Community Drive-by Breakfast  
                          Saturday, June 27th 
                           8:00 am - 9:00 am 

   

   
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing all our Covenant Dads a Happy Father’s Day! 

“Blessed is the man who fears the Lord, who greatly delights in his com-
mandments!  His offspring will be mighty in the land; the generation of 

the upright will be blessed. 

Psalm 112:1-2 
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                                           Happy Birthday! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Happy Anniversary! 

 

 

 

  

    5  Graham Paige 

    5  Andrew Raxter 

    8  Becky VanAntwerp 

    9  Brice Merritt 

  13  Matt Cochran 

  14  Tammy Bassett 

  15  Eric Lowe 

 10  Dob & Marcia Phillips 

 24  B.A. & Carolyn Moore  

 29  Dean & Tommy Sue Atkinson 

Congratulations Brenda! 

         Teacher of the Year 2019-2020! 

           Bessemer City Middle School 

 
Brenda teaches 6th grade mathematics at Bessemer City Middle School.  The Gaston Gazette  
honored their teachers of the year as the Superheros of Public Education this past week. 

When the coronavirus forced the closure of schools, our teachers jumped into action to transition  
instruction from the classroom to the living room. They have been on the frontlines of education,  
working to support their students and keep the focus on learning.  Thank you to ALL the teachers in 
Gaston County Schools. We appreciate your care, compassion, and concern during the pandemic.  
                                                                                                                                   -- Gaston Gazette  
 

We thank all our teachers of our Covenant Family as well!  Thank you for all you do  
and all your hard work, especially these last few months! You are all Superheros! 

 

     Katie Cochran - Kindergarten at North Belmont Elementary 

    Sherri Poole - 3rd grade at Woodhill Elementary 

    Rebecca Brooks - Special Education at Crowders Creek Elem., Lake Wylie 

    Hope McMillan - teaches in Cherryville   
 
 
Finance Report:  May 2020 we had several deposits totaling $9,226! 
Thank you for your continued support and being faithful with your giving! 

16  Cloe McDaniel 

21  Leanne Flowers 

24  Liam Meek 

24  Tom Turner 

26  Malcum Meek 

29  Helanea Killian 

30  Lib Grose 
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    New/Updated Prayer Concerns 

    Cam Carpenter - has had several mini strokes, and on Monday a more severe stroke with no  
    feeling on the left side.  Pray for his sugar levels to regulate and that he will not have any more   
    strokes.  Cam is in ICU at Atrium Health Carolinas Medical Ctr in Charlotte.  Pray his sugar  
    levels will regulate. Pray for Shawn and family as it is difficult not to be able to be with him. 

    Ina Jones - discharged from rehab after several weeks, staying with her daughter at this time 
    so she can help care for Ina, continue prayers for healing 

    Glenn Leigh - been hospitalized three times in the last few weeks, drained fluid several times,  
    he is now home and Pat and Glenn met with Hospice Care on Wednesday 

    Tom Pilon - broke his wrist and recovering from surgery (last week of May) 
 
 

    Continued Prayer Concerns *non-church members 

    Jay Raxter          Larry Moore*              Pat & Glenn Leigh       Jerry Moore* 
    Don Gibson          Sue McMillan*   Jean Stewart        Marcia Campbell*   
    Mary Payseur*           Dennis Dees             Tammy Welch*        
 
    Covenant Shut-Ins 

    Betty Lynch - Covenant Village, Room B116 
    B.A. Moore - home - continue healing prayers 

            

 
 

To Our Loving Church Family, 
 

We know how special this Sunday is and what it must mean to each of you to gather together 
again in our Lord’s house. We really would love to be there with each of you physically and will 
greatly miss this wonderful opportunity, however, our hearts will be there with you. We love our 
church. Our church  
family is important to us. We appreciate all the love and support we receive from each of you. 
 

We are so proud of the men and women all of “our kids” have made of themselves. They all 
brought, and are still bringing, years of enjoyment and fulfillment to our lives.  
 

We ask that each of you continue remembering our family in your prayers, love, and spiritual 
support, just as you have been doing. Prayer changes things. Prayer really works. Prayer has 
always worked now and in the past. We feel it each day. We know it helps us receive the 
strength we need each day. We love each of you. 
 

   God is good! God bless you all! 
 

   With love, peace, hope, and joy, 
 

   B.A. and Carolyn 

   Joe and Leanne 


